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18th April 2024 

Session 6 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
At the end of term 3 we adapted our approach to Session 6 with Year 11 students. Our expectations were that Year 11 
students should stay for Session 6 on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays. Students were directed to the three subjects 
they should attend in relation to which subjects they required the most support. Late buses were provided on these days 
for students to utilise.  
 
During this term and in the run up to the exam season, we are now making this requirement compulsory for all Year 11 
students. We feel that this measure will provide invaluable extra time for students to revisit key knowledge in subjects as 
they approach the exams. Students will be given an opportunity to make amendments to the session choices in 
consultation with Mr Woodcock and their tutors. Late buses will continue to be provided. 
 
Please reinforce with your child that it is now compulsory that they attend all three sessions every week during this term. 
A reminder of the timetable for Year 11 Session 6 is below: 
 

 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this notification, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mr L Woodcock at 
the following email addresses;  
 
Mr S. Underwood - simon.underwood@corbybusinessacademy.org  
Mr L Woodcock - laurence.woodcock@corbybusinessacademy.org 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S. Underwood 
Principal 
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